
  

 

  

  
  

Dear Head of School and Coordinator, 

I hope this email finds you safe and well during these difficult times. Our 

students, their well-being, and their progression in the future stages of life 

have been at the forefront of our thinking as we respond to this 

extraordinary pandemic.  

On 22 March, we announced the cancellation of the May 2020 Diploma 

Programme and the Career-related Programme examinations and that a 

decision regarding the May 2020 Middle Years Programme eAssessment 

examinations will follow. 

Thank you for completing the survey which provided information about 

your students and how they will use the MYP certificate as they continue 

their learner journey. Our senior team has spent many hours discussing 

the best option for our students and educators, with their health and safety 

as a key consideration. 

The IB will be taking the following actions for the 2020 May MYP 

eAssessment session: 

• May 2020 MYP on-screen examinations are cancelled. 

• ePortfolio and Personal Projects grades will be issued. 

• MYP certificate will be awarded, reflecting achievements from a 

combination of Personal Project, ePortfolio subjects, and predicted 

grades for other subjects. 

 

  

https://mailbuild.ibo.org/t/r-l-jhhhjue-octknej-j/


FAQs with further details will be provided shortly on the IB COVID FAQ 

page.  

We know that you, your students and their parents, will have many 

questions and we will continue to be available to answer questions 

at support@ibo.org.      

We have every confidence that as an IB World Community we will come 

together to ensure the success of the May 2020 cohort and we thank you 

for your cooperation and the support and guidance you will provide for IB 

students. 

, 
 Keep well,  

 Siva Kumari 

 Director General 
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